
Summary of responses for St Andrew’s and Mary Howard’s Remote Learning Pupil 
Questionnaires  

 

Dear Student and Parent 
I would like to know how you feel you are getting on with your remote learning. Can you (or 
your adult helper) please tick the box for each question under the face that best suits your 
answer?  
 

Class ______________________   School __________________________________ 

 
 

Please tick 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 ? 
I can show my teacher the work that I have 
done easily. 

14 3 0 2 

I can have the same lessons at home as in 
school. 

9 8 0 2 

The lessons are fun. I like them. 9 8 0 2 

The work is just like what I have when I’m at 
school learning. 

8 6 5 0 

The work can be tricky at times. 11 6 2 0 

I can do the work with the help of an adult. 18 1 0 0 

I can do some of the work by myself. 
 

12 6 1 0 

I have been getting house points for the 
work I have been doing.  My teacher is 
pleased with me. 

11 4 2 1 

I think I will do well when I go back to ‘in 
school’ learning. 

13 4 1 1 

I like the videos, they help me to 
understand the tasks. 

14 4 0 1 

The lessons in this lockdown have been 
better than in the lockdown last year. 

14 2 0 2 

Additional Comments: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



As you know, I am leading the development of remote learning across the federation. Could 
you please scribe or ask your child to write a short paragraph detailing how they have found 
the remote learning during this current lockdown in the additional comments box?  Their 
feedback will help us to improve our provision of remote/blended learning in future. 
If you have any other questions or queries you can also contact me via the email: 
office@maryhoward.staffs.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your continuing hard work children.  
 
Mrs Williams 
Senior Leader 
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